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Message from the President 

 

Roma Lodge Brothers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all safe and 
healthy. 
 
I want to thank all the members that are 
utilizing the members dining room on 
Fridays and Saturdays. We now have an 
expanded menu and Michael will 
continue to offer a weekly special. The 
food has been delicious.  Splitting checks 
takes valuable time and causes service 
delays.  We ask that on Fridays and 
Saturdays, groups of 6 or more no longer 
request separate checks.  The single 
check for a group of 6 or more will have 
a 19% gratuity automatically added. 
 
The Wednesday night buffet continues to 
offer a variety of items.  If anyone is 
interested in volunteering to help on the 
buffet, even once a month, please 
contact me.  The reservation line is 886-
8850. Pricing for the buffet is $13.00, 
$12.00 for seniors 55 and older and 
$7.00 for kids. 
 

Reservations for the members’ dining 
room are always recommended as this 
helps us plan for staffing and food 
preparation. The reservation line is 
(262) 886-8850. 
 
Bingo participation has been excellent! 
Bingo has always been an important 
function here at Roma Lodge and 
requires many volunteers.  If you have 
the time to volunteer, please contact Jim 
Faraone, Mike Peratt, or Dennis Porcaro. 
Let us all wish Jim a speedy recovery. 
 
If you have some time to give to the club, 
please consider being a part of the many 
committees we have or help to organize 
and work on some of our many social 
events throughout the year.  You can 
contact me or any of our board members 
if you have an area of interest.  Our 
membership involvement and 
participation will always be the key to 
our success.  A special thank you to all 
that contribute your time on a regular 
basis. Grazie!  
 

Our election for four Director’s positions 
was held last month. I want to 
congratulate new Directors Guy Schetter, 
Steve Rawlinko and Keith Stannis and 
returning Director Dave Silvani. I look 
forward to working with you gentlemen 
over the next two years. I also want to 
thank again our outgoing board 
members, Membership Secretary Mike 
Peratt and Director Matt Montemurro 
for their time and dedication to the 
Lodge. I know they will continue to 
contribute to the club as their time 
allows. 
 
The next Roma Lodge Membership 
meeting is scheduled for Friday, April 
14th at 7:00 PM. The next Roma Lodge 
Board of Directors meeting will be 
Tuesday, April 11th at 6:30 PM. 
 
Che Dio vi benedica! (God bless you!) 
 

Frank L. Bisotti 
President

 

 

The April Membership Meeting is scheduled for Friday, April 14th. 
 

http://members.romalodge.com/newsletter.html
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Please remember it is important to have a quorum at all membership meetings.  Without a quorum we cannot 
conduct an official meeting, meaning we cannot vote on new members or conduct any official business.  
 
 

 

DOORS OPEN – 4:00 PM 

FOOD SERVICE – 4:45 PM 

BINGO START – 6:00 PM 

 

If you would like to volunteer your time, please contact one of the following: 

 Jim Faraone:  262-657-1244 – jfaraone@wi.rr.com 

 Mike Peratt:  262-942-1212 – mperatt22@yahoo.com 

   Jason Evitts (April Captain):  262-994-1926 – jebenefits@hotmail.com 
 

APRIL 2023 EVENTS 

  

Saturday, April 1 April Fool’s Day 

Sunday, April 2 Kids Bocce & Banquet – 12:00 PM 

Sunday, April 2 Palm Sunday  

Sunday, April 2 National Peanut Butter and Jelly Day 

Wednesday, April 5 Passover Begins 

Thursday, April 6 Maundy Thursday 

Friday, April 7 Good Friday 

Friday, April 7 National Beer Day 

Saturday, April 8 Breakfast with the Easter Bunny & Egg Hunt 

Sunday, April 9 Easter Sunday 

Tuesday, April 11 Board of Directors Meeting – 6:30 PM 

Thursday, April 13 Last Day of Passover 

Friday, April 14 Membership Meeting – 7:00 PM 

Friday, April 14 International Moment of Laughter Day 

Sunday, April 16 Roma Lodge Cribbage Tournament – 12:30 PM 

Monday, April 17 Patriots’ Day 

Tuesday, April 18 Tax Day 

Saturday, April 22 Roma Lodge Winter Bocce Tournament 

Saturday, April 22 Earth Day 

Wednesday, April 26 Pretzel Day 

Friday, April 28 Arbor Day 

Friday, April 28 Roma Lodge Pancake Day Set-up 

Saturday, April 29 Roma Lodge Pancake Day 

Sunday, April 30 International Jazz Day 

 
 
 
  
  
  

mailto:jfaraone@wi.rr.com
mailto:mperatt22@yahoo.com
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Buon Compleanno e Tanti Auguri 

Happy Birthday to our Roma Lodge Brothers Born in March 
 

April 1 William Chiappetta April 14 Keith Bouterse April 21 Richard P. Sarto 

 John LeRose III  Steven Gow April 22 Adam Britten 

April 2 David Pagliaroni April 16 Brian Hart April 23 James Silvani 

April 5 Robert DeRose April 17 Tom Garbo April 24 Patrick DeGrace  

 Victor Pettavino  Ronald G. Ruffalo  Thomas W.  Wood 

April 9 Jeffrey Ciaramita April 19 John Anzalone Jr. April 26 Darel Suokko  

 Ronald Lucas  David Purdy April 28 Edward Staconis 

April 10 Frank Caruso April 20 Jeffrey Collova April 30 Donald Pfaffl   

  

List compiled from the Roma Lodge Membership Files.  Contact Pat Tierney, teamtierney@sbcglobal.net or 262-960-2855 

if corrections are needed. 

 

Pancake Day 
 

Volunteers are still needed on both April 28th for set-up and at the event on April 29th. 
Contact Bill Pucci @ 262-939-3452 or Vicki Christensen @ 262-880-2174. 

 
Volunteers, please park at St Paul's Catholic Church and take our shuttle service to the lodge on the 29th. 

 
Members may purchase up to five (5) tickets for Pancake Day @ $7.00 each.  Please contact Bill. 

 

 

 
The following gentlemen are scheduled to be voted on at the May 12, 2023, Membership Meeting. 
 
Reid Pellizzari - Age 31 
Born in Racine 
Lives in Burlington, WI 
Employed as a realtor at  @properties 
Single 
Father, grandfather, uncle of Italian descent 
Proponent: Edward Morelli 
 
James Sewell - Age 37 
Born in Baltimore, MD 
Lives in Racine, WI 
Employed at GS Global Resources as a customer service representative. 
Married (Margaret Sewell) with three children. 
Great-great grandfather through father are of Italian descent 
Proponent: Gregory Pierangeli 
 

mailto:teamtierney@sbcglobal.net
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The terms of Frank Caruso and Matt Montemurro as Directors of Roma Lodge expired in March, and they 
chose not to run again.  We thank Frank and Matt for their service to the Lodge.  The following Directors 
were elected and will serve a two-year term to expire in March 2025 – Steve Rawlinko, Guy Schetter, Dave 
Silvani, and Keith Stannis.  Mike Peratt, Membership Secretary chose not to run again for his officer position.  
We thank Mike for the many hours he gave to the club in that role.  Pat Tierney ran unopposed for the 
position of Membership Secretary.  The remaining officers also ran unopposed and will serve terms to 
expire in March 2025. 
 
We would also like to thank Greg Pierangeli and Bill Pucci for organizing the elections and for the volunteers 
that helped in the polls and counting room. 
 
Below are the officers and directors of Roma Lodge along with their contact information and term dates. 
 
OFFICERS 2023 – 2025 
President Frank Bisotti fbisotti@ameritech.net 262-914-1880 
Vice President John Pisanello jpisanello@yahoo.com 262-939-5650 
Parliamentarian Jeff DeMatthew dematthew@ameritech.net 262-880-7474 
Recording Secretary Jon Morelli roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com 262-994-2861 
Membership Secretary Pat Tierney teamtierney@sbcglobal.net 262-960-2855 
Treasurer Pat Diem Pjdiem@outlook.com 262-530-2988 
 
DIRECTORS 2023 – 2025 
 Steve Rawlinko srawlinko@wi.rr.com 262-308-7997 
 Guy Schetter gjs4420@yahoo.com 773-986-0374 
 Dave Silvani dsilvani@live.com 262-321-1604 
 Keith Stannis keithstannis@gmail.com 262-939-6008 
 
DIRECTORS 2022 – 2024 
 Jack LeRose lerosecpa@gmail.com 262-939-0732 
 Greg Pierangeli idocgregtpier@yahoo.com 870-882-1715 
 Dennis Porcaro apprlservices@netscape.net 262-884-9121 
 Bill Pucci, Jr. wmpucci50@gmail.com 262-939-3452 

 

mailto:fbisotti@ameritech.net
mailto:jpisanello@yahoo.com
mailto:dematthew@ameritech.net
mailto:roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com
mailto:teamtierney@sbcglobal.net
mailto:Pjdiem@outlook.com
mailto:srawlinko@wi.rr.com
mailto:gjs4420@yahoo.com
mailto:dsilvani@live.com
mailto:keithstannis@gmail.com
mailto:lerosecpa@gmail.com
mailto:apprlservices@netscape.net
mailto:wmpucci50@gmail.com
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Funeral Service Calling Tree Schedule – April through June 
The Calling Tree schedule includes those members whose names are listed on the Membership List 
between: 

D’Alie, Anthony – Johnson, Steven 
 
If you are notified of a funeral during your scheduled three-month period, you are expected to attend 
to represent the Lodge.  You are not required to attend every funeral; however, you are encouraged 
to attend at least one during the quarter.  Other members are also encouraged to attend.  There will 
be a special Roma Lodge sign in book at the service for members who attend to verify that they are 
fulfilling their obligation. 

MAY 2023 EVENTS 

  

Monday, May 1 May Day 

Monday, May 1 Loyalty Day 

Tuesday, May 2 Teachers’ Day 

Thursday, May 4 National Day of Prayer 

Thursday, May 4 Star Wars Day 

Friday, May 5 Cinco de Mayo 

Saturday, May 6 Kentucky Derby 

Saturday, May 6 National Nurses Day 

Sunday, May 7 National Lemonade Day 

Monday, May 8 Victory in Europe Day 

Tuesday, May 9 Board of Directors Meeting – 6:30 PM 

Wednesday, May 10 National Golf Day 

Friday, May 12 Membership Meeting – 7:00 PM 

Sunday, May 14 Mother’s Day 

Monday, May 15 Peace Officers Memorial Day 

Monday, May 15 National Pizza Party Day 

Thursday, May 18 International Museum Day 

Thursday, May 18 Ascension Day 

Saturday, May 20 National Rescue Dog Day 

Saturday, May 20 Preakness Stakes 

Sunday, May 28 Pentecost 

Sunday, May 28 National Burger Day 

Monday, May 29 Memorial Day 

Wednesday, May 31 National Smile Day 

Sick and Shut-ins 
On behalf of the members of Roma Lodge, the Sick and Shut-ins Committee sends flowers to the 
funeral of deceased members as well as “Get Well” cards to members who are hospitalized or ailing 
at home. If you know of a Roma Lodge brother who passed away or is hospitalized or ill at home, 
contact Dennis Porcaro, apprlservices@netscape.net or by phone at (262) 884-9121. 

mailto:apprlservices@netscape.net
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Carl J. Catrine 

June 26, 1935 – February 26, 2023 
 

LAS VEGAS, NV - Our loving father, age 
87, passed away peacefully in his sleep 
in Las Vegas, Nevada. He was born in 
Milwaukee, and grew up in Racine, 
Wisconsin. He attended William 
Horlick High School and upon 
graduating, went to work for Western 
Publishing until his retirement. For 
many years, he worked part-time as a 

realtor for Jardina and Newport Reality. Carl was a lifetime 
member of Roma Lodge. He enjoyed playing bocce and 
cribbage. He also enjoyed having rummage sales. 
 
After retirement, he spent his winters in Arizona before 
permanently relocating to Sun City, Las Vegas, to a house 
he loved. 
 
He will be dearly missed by his children: Cynthia (William) 
DuPuis, Dianne (Stephan) Paulson, Linda (Michael) 
Galovits, Laura Catrine, and Steven (Stacy) Catrine. In 
addition, he is survived by 12 grandchildren; 16 great-
grandchildren; sisters: Connie (Robert) Majerko, Rosemary 
Klimowicz, Janice (Bill) Williams; brothers: Frank (Nancy) 
Catrine, James (Judy) Catrine; brother-in-law, Theodore 
Drettwan; sister-in-law, Mary Catrine as well as numerous 
nieces, nephews, other relatives, and many dear friends. 
 
Carl was preceeded in death by his parents, Carl Sr. and 
Angeline (nee: Collova); brothers: Anthony and Thomas; 
sister, Josephine Drettwan and brother-in-law, Ronald 
Klimowicz. 
 
Per his wishes, cremation took place. 
 
A private memorial for the family will be held at a later date. 
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The Wisconsin Sports Collectors Association (WSCA) is having another SPORTS SHOW on Sunday, April 23rd from 9am to 
2pm (it’s most exciting in the first 3 hours).  Founded back in 1975, the shows have grown from dozens to nearly 400 
people at each of these events.  Our shows feature generations of our families actively participating.  Each show consists of 
over 60 dealers’ tables with vendors from numerous states.  Memorabilia includes sports cards, autographs, bobble heads, 
Nascar, other non-sports fun and so much more.  We feature an entertaining auction running simultaneously around 
9:45am until 11:30am with a large variety of items.  Every show brings different surprises!  There may be “signing” guests 
at some of our shows as well.  Please pass along the word to friends and family. 
 
WSCA has fostered a great niche in the sports collecting business by combining our shows with charitable giving.  As a 
“nonprofit organization” our profits go to various charities including, but not limited to the MDA, Lighthouse Youth Center 
of Milwaukee, Children’s Hospital, Special Olympics, Autism Society, Juvenile Diabetes, Veterans Charities, and many 
others.  We have led local assistance events for families with providing Thanksgiving dinners, back to school supplies and 
Christmas presents. 
 
I have volunteered with the Wisconsin Sports Collectors Association since the 1980s (nearly 35 years) and I am thrilled to 
bring the WSCA to Roma Lodge every other month.  My specialty has been procuring the items for the auction as well as 
running the auction at each event.  Another Roma Lodge Member, John Gehring, has also been a part of WSCA for many 
years – both as a dealer and a guest. 
  
Each show features a Roma Lodge member selling sausage and/or meatball bombers and we need one of you to volunteer 
for about 2 hours – from around 10am to noon – and sell sandwiches and chips and soda and ALL that profit goes directly 
to Roma Lodge.  This also enhances the Roma Lodge connection to the shows.  Please let me know if you can help at the 
JUNE 11th Show. 
 
This is a “FAMILY” Event, and we encourage all of the Roma Lodge members to bring their families - their children and/or 
their grandchildren - as they build their own sports collectibles hobby in this healthy event. 
 
Hope to see you at our next show on Sunday, April 23rd from 9am – 2pm! 
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to reach out to me. 
 
A splendid time is guaranteed for all. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Paul Costanzo 
414-425-2525 
pcostanzo@wi.rr.com 
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  MARCH CRIBBAGE TOURNAMENT RESULTS 
 

Paul Sklba was first place in all pools. 
Nancy Litrenta was second place in all pools. 
Jim Degerstedt was third place in all pools. 
Kevin Gonzalez was fourth place in all the pools. 
Jay Acklam was fifth place in the $10 and $5 pools. 
 

We had a great turnout this month with 37 players.  Thanks to all the members for bringing friends and promoting 
the Lodge’s Tournament.  Next month, April 16th, will be the last tournament until we start again in September.  By 
majority vote, when we return to play in September, the games will begin at 12 noon.  We always pay attention to 
the Packer schedule when setting our dates. 



 

Page | 13 
 

 

  

Roma Lodge is celebrating our 100th Anniversary with many events culminating with a Banquet on Saturday, September 
30, 2023.  Greg Pierangeli and his team are busy planning events throughout the year.  Please watch the newsletter and 
e-mails for information. 
 
As part of our celebration and to bring awareness to our storied history we will be running articles and stories throughout 
the year celebrating our history. 
 

 We encourage members to present stories they would like to share.  Please send submissions to 
Jon Morelli at roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com.  There were no submissions made for this month’s 
newsletter.  PLEASE SHARE YOUR FAMILY STORIES AS I KNOW THERE ARE MANY OF INTEREST TO 
OUR MEMBERS. 
 

 
Minutes of a very important meeting held in the year 1925 on the 22nd day of March at 5:30 P.M. at the hall situated at 
2117 Mead St. in County of Racine, State of Wisconsin, United States of America. 
 
Joseph Filipone was assisted by his secretary Enrico Lucarelli and the members of Roma Lodge #1196 of the Order Sons 
of Italy in America proceeded with the ritual of calling the meeting to order. 
 
The Venerable took his seat then orders the officers to take their places, orders the closing of the doors, and asks the 
secretary to call the roll call of officers.  The following officers were present, Mr. Joe Filipone, Anthony Pagliaro, Tony 
Wells, Castenzio Vallone, Rosario DeMark, Eugenio DeRose, Enrico Lucarelli, Eugenio Aiello, Santo Falcone, Silvio 
Volpintesta, Rocco Litrenta, Antonio Rizzo, Lorenzo Fumo, Enrico Mazzei, Leonardo Speranza, Giovanni Garbo, Felice 
Peterro, Eduardo Gioiello, Fiipo Ruffalo, and Leopaldo Puzzo. 
 
The president ascertained that there were enough members to conduct the meeting.  Orders the minutes of the previous 
meeting and they were read and approved. 
 
The president was pleased that all the officers were present and so proceeded with the initiation of the new candidates.  
The new candidates that were initiated were:  Nazareno Arcadipano, Salvatore Donato, Eugenio Silvani, and Gaetano 
Garrone.  Brother Gerome Litrenta acted as herald imparting to them all the rules and regulations of the order of the 
Roma Lodge.  At the completion of the initiation of the new members, preparations were in order to install the officers 
of the Vittoria Colonna Lodge #1355 to be as a Sister Lodge to the Roma Lodge.  Rev. Domenico Raffone, the Supreme 
Deputy and Antonio Pagliari acted as herald installing the new officers and seating them in their respective places. 
 
The ceremony was impressive and unforgettable.  Speeches were from Professor Militelli of Chicago, Dr. LaPiana and 
Elenora Dusio of Chicago, and Venerable Dante Eligiero of Milwaukee and others also participated in this program.  
Antionette Greco, Anna Carelli, and Antionetta Rafonne were put in charge of compiling the by-laws for the Vittoria 
Colonna Lodge. 
 
After the meeting sandwiches, cookies, and ice cream were enjoyed by all.  Dancing followed till late, and everybody had 
a good time and left happy. 
 
Venerable, 
Rosie DeMark 
Secretary, 
Jennie Yocco 

mailto:roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com
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The members entrance has worked with either a key or a key fob for years.  As many 
of you have discovered the old key entry system to the main entrance of the 
clubhouse is no longer operational.  Those of you with the old keys will need to 
transition to the key fob system.  After many delays, due to supply chain issues, key 
fobs and they are now available from Pat Tierney and Briana Doherty – RIWA 
Manager. 

 
If you would like a new key fob, please contact 

Pat Tierney at (262) 960-2855 - teamtierney@sbcglobal.net or 
Briana Doherty (RIWA Manager) at (262) 886-3610 - brianaromaep@gmail.com. 

 
There is a $10.00 deposit for each fob. 

 
Back in 1977 I took a job selling Oldsmobiles and Hondas at the Frank Gentile agency.  My boss was Augie Stretti. 
One of my coworkers was Joe Jardina.  After I had been working there a while, they asked me to join them at the 
Roma Lodge after work on a Friday night to play poker.  At that time Roma was located on N. Memorial Dr., right 
next-door to Gallo manufacturing. 
 
I am a gambler at heart, so playing cards fit right into my bag.  Three of the players that I met were Gino and Emil 
Infusino as well as Mike Gallo.  I enjoyed those Friday night games and in 1979 Augie and Joe suggested I join the 
Roma Lodge and I did. 
 
I had stopped working at Gentile and got Mano Fencing going full time.  After I joined, I continue to play in those 
Friday night card games into the 90’s when we had moved into our present building.  I remember our festivals 
being held in the parking lot of our building on Memorial Drive. 
 
In 1987 when we opened our present location, we would meet in the card room off the members lounge and play.  
Often so they could get out of the restaurant earlier, I would go over on a Friday night and help Gino and Emil count 
the receipts. 
 
Through the 1990s when Zuddy DeRose ran the members lounge the Wednesday night buffet started and we would 
come over here often.  When I moved to Florida full-time in 2000 it was one of the things I truly missed about 
Racine.  I continued to pay my dues to the lodge as well as buy all my raffle tickets required every year.  Rick Tringali 
sent down my tickets. I have been a proud member for 44 years. 
  
Mark 

 

mailto:teamtierney@sbcglobal.net
mailto:brianaromaep@gmail.com
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Roma Lodge Clothing Store 
 
Members interested in ordering Roma Lodge clothing can now do so by directly ordering from 
The Lettering Machine.  If you have not viewed the site in a while, please visit to see the new items and 
 the option for embroidering the 100th anniversary logo. 
 
TO ORDER FROM THE WEBSTORE: 

Visit https://theletteringmachine.com/RomaLodge/shop/home 
 
Feel free to call The Lettering Machine at (262) 652-4177 if you have any questions. Thank you for your business! 

 
President Frank Bisotti fbisotti@ameritech.net 262-914-1880 
Vice President John Pisanello jpisanello@yahoo.com 262-939-5650 
Parliamentarian Jeff DeMatthew dematthew@ameritech.net 262-880-7474 
Recording Secretary Jon Morelli roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com 262-994-2861 
Membership Secretary Pat Tierney teamtierney@sbcglobal.net 262-960-2855 
Treasurer Pat Diem Pjdiem@outlook.com 414-530-2988 
Director Jack LeRose lerosecpa@gmail.com 262-939-0732 
Director Greg Pierangeli idocgregtpier@yahoo.com 870-882-1715 
Director Dennis Porcaro apprlservices@netscape.net 262-884-9121 
Director Bill Pucci, Jr. wmpucci50@gmail.com 262-939-3452 
Director Steve Rawlinko srawlinko@wi.rr.com 262-308-7997 
Director Guy Schetter gjs4420@yahoo.com 773-986-0374 
Director Dave Silvani dsilvani@live.com 262-321-1604 
Director Keith Stannis keithstannis@gmail.com 262-939-6008 

 

1. Please call to make a reservation.  It will help with both food preparation and staffing. 
2. If you have a party of ten or more, we ask that your reservation is set by 5:30 or after 6:30 to ensure quality service is 

provided to all.   Please keep splitting of checks to a minimum.  This takes considerable time and will delay service. 
 
Our Chef, Mike, will continue to create specials each week to add a variety of food options for our members and guests.  Along 
with the weekly specials we will continue to provide a quality reduced menu.    We encourage everyone to stop out and enjoy 
Mike's creations. 
 
The Members Restaurant is open for the Wednesday Buffet, and every Friday and Saturday for dining. 
 
Thank you.    
 

https://romalodge.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=353315904f5e98de7a1445318&id=3e865f1d14&e=ee2af533f4
mailto:fbisotti@ameritech.net
mailto:jpisanello@yahoo.com
mailto:dematthew@ameritech.net
mailto:roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com
mailto:teamtierney@sbcglobal.net
mailto:Pjdiem@outlook.com
mailto:lerosecpa@gmail.com
mailto:idocgregtpier@yahoo.com
mailto:apprlservices@netscape.net
mailto:wmpucci50@gmail.com
mailto:srawlinko@wi.rr.com
mailto:gjs4420@yahoo.com
mailto:dsilvani@live.com
mailto:keithstannis@gmail.com
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ROMA LODGE 
Racine’s Most Prestigious Banquet Facility 

Receptions, Meetings, Parties 
262-886-6286 

 

JAMES A. PITTS GREGORY A. PITTS 
Attorneys at Law – Roma Lodge members 

 
Civil Trials / Personal Injury / Business Disputes / 

Insurance Claims / Workers Compensation / Disability 
 

Schoone, Leuck, Kelley, Pitts & Pitts, S.C. 
6800 Washington Avenue, Racine, WI 53408-5600 

www.pittslaw.com (262) 886-8240 

 

 
 

AD SPACE AVAILABLE 
 

 

 

 

 

RACINE’S #1 BINGO - Every Thursday Night 
$2,150 Paper Sheet & Last Game for $400 

Prizes! Come for Dinner- Doors Open at 4:00 
Games Start at 6:00 pm –SMOKE FREE 

 

Southwest Dental Group 
Dr. Richard L. DeFurio 

Dr. David L DeFurio 

Dr. Stephen N. Norwich 

2601 Taylor Ave   262-632-3156 
www.sw-dental.com 

  

 
 

 

Deadline for information for the May 2023 Newsletter is April 20, 2023.  Comments, suggestions, 
and articles of interest to our members are welcome at roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com. 

 

Jon Morelli, Roma Lodge Recording Secretary 

http://gallery.romalodge.com/view/main.jpg.html
mailto:roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com

